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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Reminder that there is no 
school on Monday, March 8th 
and Tuesday, March 9th. 
 
The Croce Library misses you! 
Check out all of Mrs. Meek’s 
updates on the ​Library Schoology​ page -  a chapter  
book read aloud, access to the library catalog, and   
new stories and characters to fall in love with! 
 
PTA BOARD 2021-2022 
It’s almost time to vote for next year’s Board. We have 
had several people step up to volunteer their time and 
we are more appreciative than we can say in this 
newsletter. Board voting will be held virtually using 
this form​ and finalized at our PTA Meeting on March 
18th  at 7:00pm. Please attend and ensure your voice  
is heard. Currently, here is who is running: 
 
✓ President: Ashton Stockstill 
✓ Vice President: Kenny Fowler 
✓ Treasurer: Raelene Avelar 
✓ Secretary: Kirsten Zoerhoff 
✓ Financial Secretary: Diana Barnes 
✓ Membership: Bethany Specht 
✓ Historian: Erin Lockhart 
✓ VP Events: Lori Cach 
✓ VP Fundraising: Amanda Borges 
✓ VP Communications: Jamie Osborn 
✓ VP Hospitality: Anisa Suttora & Alexis 

Vandewerfhorst 
 
Please let us know if you’re interested in participating  
in any way.  Thank you! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FUNDRAISING 
When shopping on Amazon, please use 
https://smile.amazon.com​ and select “Leo Croce 
Elementary PTA” as your charity of choice. Amazon  
will donate a portion of the proceeds from your 
purchase to Croce PTA! 
 
 

Save the Date Cheetahs!​  Our Read-A-Thon is  
scheduled for March 1st - 15th.  We’ll share more 
information in the 
coming weeks, so 
keep an eye out! 
 

 
 

 
 
 
EVENTS 
A sneaky leprechaun will be hiding clues to lead you to  
a fun treat! Please join us on St. Patrick's Day 
Wednesday, March 17th for a fun geocache event!  
Clues will be available from 1:00pm until dusk. Look  
for your first clue a couple of days before and happy 
hunting​! ​Watch our ​Facebook​ and ​Instagram​ for more 
details! 
 
 
 
 

 ​SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 
We hope you have had a chance to check out the online 
Book Fair.  All orders over $25 ship for free! The online 
Book Fair runs until March 8th. Visit ​here ​for more 
information. All proceeds go towards more books for 
Croce’s library. If you would like to purchase a book for 
your child’s teacher, you can sign up for a book on their 
wish list​. 
 
 
 
 

ST. PATRICK’S DAY TREAT 
For St. Patrick’s Day, Croce PTA 
will deliver a goodie bag to all of 
our Croce staff.  We are so lucky to 
have staff at Croce with a heart of 
gold! 

http://course/3072164834/materials
https://forms.gle/nHbAx65vBP5z3QMd9
https://smile.amazon.com/
https://www.facebook.com/crocepta
https://www.instagram.com/leocrocepta/
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/croce
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1VMi4puEt-F3qFiptNBDGOeX8SKfsC3dWolrSNx-5KA0/edit?pli=1#gid=0

